FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOIA)/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 (EIR) 
- Parking & Bus Lane Tickets
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. Please provide the number of parking tickets allocated during 1 January 2020-31 December 2020 inclusive.  

2. Please provide a breakdown by month e.g., January, February etc.  

3. Please let me have the total revenue collected through parking tickets during 1 January 2020-31 December 2020 inclusive.  

4. Please provide a breakdown by month e.g., January, February etc. 

5. Please provide the number of bus lane fines during 1 January 2020-31 December 2020 inclusive.  

6. Please provide a breakdown by month e.g., January, February etc.  

7. Please let me have the total revenue collected through bus lane fines during 1 January 2020-31 December 2020 inclusive.  

8. Please provide a breakdown by month e.g., January, February etc.   

Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, i.e. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain. 

Data relating to parking tickets and bus lane fines can be found on the Council’s Transparency and Open Data page here: 
https://data.leicester.gov.uk/pages/home/
Searching for ‘parking’ will bring up relevant datasets:

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/?q=parking&sort=modified
Please supply a website link or PDF document which explains how Leicester City Council uses this revenue.  
The annual parking report for 2019 will show how money is spent:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/184257/annual-parking-report-2019.pdf
During the period I have mentioned how was the money used and how much was used?
The 2020 report and budget spend has not been finalised as yet but will be published by the end of this year and is therefore exempt at this time under Section 22 of the FoI Act. Some information is not held at this time.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
